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23 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Mr. Keinth Allorde Coronel: 
 
This has reference to your FOI request with the subject “Request for CPD Verification 
of Mr. Keinth Coronel”. 
 

The conference was an initiative of the Professional Regulatory Board (PRB) of 
Criminology. The activity was mainly for orientation and writeshop of the new Table of 
Specifications (TOS) for the Licensure Examinations for Criminologists. The CPD 
program/activity including the approval and grant of CPD Units is pursuant to existing 
PRC guidelines. Though, the preparation for the venue and organization of the entire 
Program was a collaboration of the PRB and Professional Criminologists Association 
of the Philippines (PCAP). Nevertheless, the overall supervision of program 
implementation is the PRB.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Very truly yours,  
 
 
 
RAMIL G. GABAO  
Chairperson, PRB of Criminology 
Chairperson, CPD Council of Criminology 
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